
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 

7th July—Move up day for 

Rec-Y4. Y5 taster day to St 

George’s 

7th July—Transition meetings 

with new class teacher for 

parents 3.30—5.00pm 

10th July—Move up day for 

Y5 to Y6  

12th July—Rec and KS1 Trip 

13th July—Y5/6 Trip  

 YR Graduation, 2pm 

14th July—Sports afternoon 

and Summer Fayre 

17th July—Leaver’s Party 

19th July—Leavers Assembly 

in St Andrew’s Church 
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We have met the parents of all the new intake for September this 

week and it was lovely to see so many familiar faces! We are really 

looking forward to September and spending time with your children on 

their visits to school this term.  

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Reminders: 
Reception— no special notices this week 

Years 1 and 2—please can everyone bring in a named plastic bag to bring their 

work home in. 

Years 3 and 4—please make sure all children have a water bottle in school to keep 

hydrated during the warm weather (!) 

Years 5 and  6—Thank you to everyone who came ta watch our play—hope you enjoyed it! 

Reminder. 

Children should 

not have mobile 

phones in school 

please. 

Swimming  

w/c 10/07/17:              

Y5 will be swimming on 

Tuesday 11th July, Y6 

will be swimming on   

Monday 10th July. 

All other classes remain 

the same. 

There will be no       

swimming w/c 17th     

July—swimming lessons 

end  after Wednesday 

Don’t forget the Walking Bus on 

Wednesdays. This leaves the village 

green at 8.15am and the children have 

toast on arrival at school.  The children 

are escorted by two members of staff, 

but adult helpers are more than wel-

come. 

Piano lessons on 

Tuesday 4th July 

will be moved to 

Monday 3rd July. 

Scholastic Book Fair. 

The Book Fair will be open 

again on Monday 3rd July, 

3.30pm—4.30pm 

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 

Please could everyone bring in a plain white T-shirt that you are happy for the children to tie-dye, by the 7th 

July. Thank you 

Friday Read. 

There will be no Friday 

Read on July 7th because 

of Transition Day. 

Don’t forget your Heckington Show Entries! 

Entries for running and cycling received at School by Friday 7th July  

will receive a competitor ticket giving free entry to the showground 

on the Saturday. 

Celebration Assembly, 

July 7th, will be at 9am 

instead of in the        

afternoon. 



TRANSITION TO NEW CLASSES 

The children will, as always, have the opportunity to spend a day in 

their new classes for September, with their new teachers. 

This will be followed by transition meetings for parents, where 

you can meet your child’s teacher and find out about their learning 

for next year. For children currently in Reception to Year 4 this 

will be on 7th July, from 3.45—5.00pm in the hall. If your child is 

currently in Y5 they will be visiting St George’s for a taster day 

on July 7th, so their transition day will be Monday 10th July and 

their new teacher will be available after school from 3.45—4.30 

pm for you to meet them. 

Organisation for September 2017 

 

Reception Mrs Ruffy/Miss Temperton/Mrs Hible 

Year 1  Miss Jennings/Miss Temperton/Mrs Scott-Golding 

Year 2  Mrs Lakins/Mrs Scott-Golding 

Year 3  Miss Coggins 

Year 4  Miss Coogan/Mrs Wells 

Year 5  Miss Ladley 

Year 6  Miss Edwards 

ParentHub 

 

Please remember to sign up to the Parent Hub app, as explained on        

yesterday’s letter, so that you can keep up to date with all of our school 

news. If you have any problems signing up please see Mrs Drayton in the 

Office. 


